Valerie Tarkowski, President

South Sandy Creek Watershed Association

Dear Ms Tarkowski:

The Area 2 Fisheries Management office is interested in conducting, as scheduling and other priorities permits, a follow up fisheries assessment using backpack electrofishing methods on portions of the South Sandy Creek watershed impacted by acid mine drainage after reclamation of the sources of pollution.  

In the past we have documented the current impairment of Williams Run and other tributaries of South Sandy Creek by acid mine drainage and would hope that treatment efforts to eliminate this pollution would be effective and fish life and other aquatic organisms would return to these streams.

South Sandy Creek and its impaired tributaries have excellent physical habitat and many of the other attributes necessary to support wild trout populations.  Elimination of acid mine drainage pollution should allow the rehabilitation of wild trout populations and greatly increase fishing opportunities in this mostly publicly owned drainage. 

Sincerely,

Allen A. Woomer

Area Fisheries Manager

C: Leroy Young
